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May 29, 2020 
 
Dear Sunman-Dearborn Community Schools Parents: 
 
Please take a few moments to read some important updates below. 
 
Student Personal Belongings 
If you have not requested your student’s personal belongings, please contact your building             
principal directly.  
 
As a reminder, student personal belongings in grades K-11 may be retrieved from school on the                
following dates: 
 
June 2 - Last Name - A-G 
June 3 - Last Name - H-O 
June 4 - Last Name - P-Z 
 
Items may be retrieved from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM or 4:00 PM - 6:00 PM.  
 
When coming to school to retrieve your student’s personal belongings, please remember the             
following: 

● Please stay in your car. No parents, guardians, or students will be permitted in the school                
buildings. 

● Please be patient. We are preparing to make this process as efficient as possible.              
However, this process will take some time. 

● Please bring all textbooks, library books, school band instruments, and any other school             
owned items to school to return. 

● Please follow the map and directions as illustrated. Both are available on the COVID-19              
webpage - ​https://www.sunmandearborn.k12.in.us/information/covid-19​.  

● Please keep the Chromebook, charger, and mifi unit (if you have one) at home to use over                 
the summer. Those families with a mifi unit will receive information about upgrading the              
unit later this summer. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.sunmandearborn.k12.in.us/information/covid-19


 

Report Cards 
Report cards will be published on the PowerSchool Parent Portal by Friday, June 5th. Report               
cards will not be mailed.  
 
Summer Meal Program 
Sunman-Dearborn Community Schools does not offer a summer meal program but there are             
other options available for households. Church on Fire in Harrison, Ohio is offering a free food                
truck and pantry bags at Sunman Community Park in June. St. John’s United Church of Christ                
houses the Sunman Area Food Pantry which provides food as well as North Dearborn Pantry in                
West Harrison. There are also several districts throughout Indiana that offer Summer Food             
Service Programs for those in the household that are 18 years of age and younger. To find                 
Summer Food Service Programs in Indiana, please visit the interactive Google Map here: 
 
Summer Food Service Map 
 
As always, please contact me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Andrew Jackson 
Superintendent 

https://www.google.com/maps/d/viewer?mid=10mEXvYFIlELvSjIpHsvEUIaBxh7NxJxL&ll=39.7956001841702%2C-86.43911000000004&z=8

